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Dear readers and contributors,

I am delighted to announce the release of the second issue
of our journal (Volume 3, issue 2, 2024) in collaboration
with a new publisher (IP Innovative Publication Pvt
Limited). IP Innovative Publication publishes numerous
journals across various fields within the health sciences.
We anticipate gaining knowledge and profiting from their
renowned editing skills, successful marketing strategies, and
digital capabilities. Our journal aligns with the goal of
IP Innovative Publication to provide a venue for excellent
research and to uphold the highest academic standards.
IP Innovative Publication offers authors a quick and user-
friendly online system for submitting their work, guiding
them through each step of the process. We hope that the
transition from the previous publisher to the new one will
be smooth for you as readers and that you will only see
improvements in our performance.

The editorial/reviewer team has put a lot of effort into
releasing this issue, which presents the latest advances in

various medical fields, in the hope of stimulating your
interest to explore them. We look forward to enhancing
the reputation of our publications and wish to receive
more high-quality contributions. We expect a fruitful,
challenging, and successful 2024 with our readers and
supporters who share our vision. We welcome any helpful
feedback on ways to make our processes more efficient as
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we strive for continuous improvement.
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